
   Group blocks at the....  
Austin Motel  

Whether you’re planning your wedding, reunion or organization’s trip, we welcome your 
group. Here are some tips and rules...  

  Reservations are available 3 months ahead on the first of every month at 9 
  a.m. Central Standard Time (CST). For example: February 1st at 9 a.m. is when 
the entire month of May opens for booking. March is when June opens, etc. If a specific date and 
room is important to you, you are encouraged to call promptly at 9 a.m. CST, on the first day of 
the month. Please call us at (512) 441-1157 or come by our lobby.  

Only one group block is allowed per weekend. This is another reason to make your group 
block as soon as the month you need becomes available. Please note: We require that weekend 
reservations include both Friday and Saturday nights.  

A maximum of 15 rooms are allowed to be blocked. Choose the rooms that will best 
accommodate your group needs. whether rooms of varying rates and sizes or rooms that are all 
similar. Have alternate rooms ready, in case the ones you want are already reserved.  

We cannot offer group discounts. We keep our rates as low as possible for all guests and do not 
offer AAA, AARP, military or any other sort of discounts.  

There is a $10.00 per room administrative fee that is due at the time you reserve your group 
block. This fee is non-refundable. We will provide each arriving guest with a rooming list showing 
where the other group guests are, and if you have any welcome packets/gift bags/ flowers you 
would like placed in your guests’ rooms prior to check-in, we will happily do that for you. You will 
also have a contact person here to speak to if you want to call and find out who’s reserved so far, 
how many rooms you have left, etc.  

Your guests are responsible for making their own reservations. Only two rooms per person 
are allowed to be reserved for the same stay, even if you made a group block.  

Any unreserved room with be released to the general public one month prior to your 
group’s arrival date. For example: If you group block begins May 14th, rooms not reserved will 
be released to the public April 14th.  

We cannot allow any group reservations on special event weekends—such as SXSW, 
ACL festivals or the Lone Star Round Up weekend.  

Parties are not allowed on the Motel property. Your group is welcome as guests of the motel, 
but we have no meeting areas nor facilities to host events.  

1220 S. Congress Ave., Austin, TX 78704 • reservations@austinmotel.com  

 


